

Tolpits Lane, Watford, Herts, WD18 6LL
Tel: 01923 225188 email: admin@holywell.herts.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mr Coert van Straaten

6th April 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

Skate-Ability - Thursday 9th May 2019

Following the success of previous years, we have organised another Skate-Ability Workshop for our children in Years 1 to 3. The children will all receive a 45 minute skating boarding session helping the children to skate forwards and turn safely.

The skateboards and helmets will be provided by The Skate-ability Team. As this workshop will be on the playground, please provide your child with a pair of jogging bottoms, a short jacket and trainers.

In order for the workshop to go ahead we require £1.92 per child. Please could the payment be made using the School Money On-line Payments System by Friday 26th April 2019.

If you have any questions about the workshop please speak to your class teacher or you can see me in Hawthorn class.

Thank you for your support.

A. Hampton

Yours faithfully

Miss Hampton PE Leader









